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Eoin O'Connor

From: Manager DAU <Manager.DAU@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 20 May 2021 14:18
To: Oxigen Waste Transfer
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application 

 
 
Our Ref: G Pre00158/2021 (Please quote in all related correspondence) 
  
A Chara 
  
I acknowledge receipt of your recent consultation.  
  
In the event of observations, you will receive a co-ordinated heritage-related response by email from Development 
Applications Unit (DAU). 
  
The normal target turnaround for pre-planning and other general consultations is six weeks from date of receipt.  In 
relation to general consultations from public bodies under the European Communities (Environmental Assessment of 
Certain Plans and Programmes) Regulations 2004 to 2011, the Department  endeavours to meet deadline dates, where 
requested. 
  
If you have not heard from DAU and wish to receive an update, please email manager.dau@chg.gov.ie.   
 
Regards 
Connor 

Connor Rooney 
Executive Officer 
__ 
 
Aonad na nIarratas ar Fhorbairt 
Development Applications Unit 
Oifigí an Rialtais  
Government Offices 
Bóthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman Y35 AP90 
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford Y35 AP90 
_____ 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Oxigen Waste Transfer [mailto:oxigenderryarkin@ftco.ie]  
Sent: Thursday 20 May 2021 12:29 
To: minister@housing.gov.ie; nationalmonuments@chg.gov.ie; manager.dau@chg.gov.ie 
Subject: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application  
 
Dear Sir,   
 

Offa
ly 

Cou
nt

y C
ou

nc
il, 

Plan
nin

g 
Dep

t. 
- I

ns
pe

cti
on

 P
ur

po
se

s O
nly

!

jstone
22490


